
 
 

CITY OF GRAND HAVEN 
519 WASHINGTON AVENUE 

GRAND HAVEN MI 49417 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The 2015 fireworks show is scheduled for Saturday, July 4.  The City of 
Grand Haven invites the public to mark your viewing spot beginning at 
12:01 a.m. on Saturday, July 4, 2015 in Bicentennial Park, Chinook Park, 
Escanaba Park, and the entire Waterfront.  The placement of spot marking 
materials prior to 12:01 a.m. is prohibited.  Items that may be used include 
blankets and folding chairs.  Signs informing the public of this notice will be 
posted. 
 
Please remember that no tents, sand bags, plastic tarps, duct tape, rocks, 
stakes or spray paint are allowed.  Plastic tarps suffocate and kill the grass.  
Rocks and stakes present a tripping hazard and spray paint looks terrible 
and kills the grass. All plastic tarps, duct tape, rocks, or stakes placed on 
any public park or property at anytime will be removed by the City of Grand 
Haven.  Golf tees are acceptable. 
 
The Ottawa County Sheriff patrol will clear the seawall of all boat traffic on 
Saturday, July 4, 2015 at 12:00 noon.  No mooring will be allowed along the 
seawall after that time.  Boats may moor on the seawall after 1:00 a.m. on 
Sunday, July 5th. 
 
Enjoy Grand Haven and have a safe Fourth of July Celebration! 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 
Sandy Katt 
Community Affairs Managers 
skatt@grandhaven.org 


